
 

TENNESSEE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

FISCAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         HB 7083 

 
          August 20, 2023 

 

HB 7083 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the Department of Health to conduct a study of laws in 

contiguous states concerning certifications and training programs required for professionals to 

provide mental health services.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• The Department of Health can conduct the required study and submit its findings 

utilizing existing resources, without a significant increase in state expenditures.    

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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